TOWN BOARD SPECIAL MEETING

May 28, 2010

4:00 P.M.

PRESENT:
Councilpersons: Kevin Armstrong, Leonard Govern, Luis Rodriguez-Betancourt (arrived at 4:08), Supervisor Bruce Dolph, Hwy. Supt., Walt Geidel, Attorney Frank Wood, and Town Clerk Ronda Williams


OTHER PRESENT:
Robert Cairns – The Walton Reporter

ABSENT:
Cheryl Boyd

Supervisor Dolph called the meeting to order at 4:05 p.m.

Supervisor Dolph stated the purpose for the meeting was to discuss the closing of Bear Spring Mountain Campground due to the cuts in the State budget.  Supervisor stated that shortly before the meeting Assemblyman Cliff Crouch called and stated that the funds have been reinstated in the budget and the park will reopen.

A motion was made by Councilman Armstrong, seconded by Govern to adjourn the meeting at 4:10 p.m.






Respectfully submitted,






Ronda Williams





Town Clerk

1

